STATE OF NEW MEXICO
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NICK FRANKLIN
SECRETARY

January 29, 1979

Ms. Kathy Franklin

Travelers Insurance Company

Two North Park East

Dallas, Texas 75231 !

Re: Elvis L. Roberts

Wade #1
T B=21-29N~11W

Dear Kathy:

The plugging of the subject well was delayed to allow the
owner another chance to evaluate the acreage.

There has been a delay of more than six months, which |
consider ample time to evaluate a property.

Please advise your client that we plan to make demand upon
your company to perform the work if the plugging is not completed
by February 23, 1979,

If there are questions, please call,

Yours very truly,

G feede il

A. R, Kendrick
\ District Supervisor

xc: Brock, Waters and Galey
P, 0. Box 10305
Lubbock, Texas 79408
0il Conservation Division, Santa Fe
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